
THE MUSEUM OF FINE ARTS, HOUSTON

October 11, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Laura Gilpin:

The Museum of Fine Arts, Houston recently acquired one of 
your photographs on which we would like certain information 
(see enclosed forms).
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Anne Tucker
Curator of Photography
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